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JOSEPH C.REYNOLDS

MANAGING DIRECTOR

TELEPHONE
CIRcCLE 6-8100

HOTEL BELVEIDERE

319 WEST 48th STREET - NEW YORK CITY

December 31,1042

Mr. Forrest C. Allen

Director of Physical Education
University of Kansas
Lawrence, Kensas

Dear Mr. Allen:

Upon your departure from the Hotel Belvedere, our
cashier neglected to take from the file one bill
belonging to Mr. I. Elliott who occupied Room &l4.
There is therefore an outstanding balance of $4.00

for the two nights use of thls room. 1 regret very
nmuch that this mlst ake occurred.

| May I take this opportunity to say that of all the
basketball teams we have had at The Belvedere so far
this year, the University of Kansas team was probably

the most well-behaved, snd we wish to commend you
and the team.,

With best wishes for the New Year and your continued
sucecess, we are

Very truly yours,

j George A. Fechtman
Manager



